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We had Jay and Brodie install Cellar control in our cool room in November 2016. 

We were one of the first in the area to give it a go and have since found it to be a great 

move for our business. Going from weekly cleans to now every 8 weeks we are saving an 

average of $1,500 per month by having the system installed whilst ensuring premium beer 

being poured! 

The time saving for us is massive. It takes a while to clean all 40 different lines!! 

 

We have an ever-changing range of craft beers on tap so the system needed to perform 

as it claimed in order for it to be a success and it has proven to do so. 

 

 It’s reassuring to know the beer comes out as good as the brewers intended.  

Nobody wants to be the bar that has dirty lines. 

 

I recommend the system without hesitation 

Laurence Van Dam 

“The Beer spot” 

 


